






Exhibit 1 
 
 
PREVENTIVE CARE 
 
This benefit covers routine physician services and related diagnostic 
tests that are regularly performed without the presence of symptoms.  
Services are payable as shown in the Schedule of Benefits and include, 
but are not limited to: 
 
• Routine physical exams. 

• Pediatric exams. 

• Routine gynecological exams. 

• Routine immunizations and vaccinations. 

• Lab and x-rays associated with the office visit. 

• Routine pap smears. 

• Routine mammograms. 

• Electrocardiograms. 

Eye exams and hearing exams are not covered under this benefit.   
 
Health Promotion Program/Enhanced Preventive Care Benefit 
 
The City offers a Health Promotion Program; a set of programs and 
resources for eligible employees, and covered spouses and domestic 
partners to help identify and manage chronic diseases, and the risk 
factors that may lead to these diseases.  The goal of the Health 
Promotion program is to promote a healthy workforce.  
 
The program includes: 
 

• Health Risk Assessment (HRA) for employees, and covered spouses 
and domestic partners. 

• Nurse Coaching for certain high or medium risk individuals with 
chronic diseases including diabetes, coronary artery disease, 
chronic heart failure, chronic obstructive pulmonary disease and 
hypertension. 

• Access to wellness website and 24/7 Nurse Care Line. 
• Disease specific mailings for individuals with chronic diseases. 
• “Tomorrow’s Child Maternity Newborn” program. 
 

Employees and spouses who complete a Health Risk Assessment each 
November, through the Health Promotion Program, will be eligible for 
enhanced preventive care benefits for the following calendar year.  
 
The enhanced preventive care benefit provides preventive colonoscopies, 
mammograms, and prostate exams, covered at 100% with the deductible 
waived. These services will not be applied towards the annual 
Preventive Care maximum, as outlined in the Schedule of Benefits. 
 



This benefit does not apply to Police and Police Support employees, or 
to individuals who do not complete the Health Risk Assessment each 
November. 
 
 


